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Yesterday the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission scheduled an Open Meeting for March 6, 2024 to consider, 
among other things, the adoption of climate disclosure rules.  The rules were originally proposed on March 22, 2022.1  

At the Open Meeting, it is expected that the Commission will adopt the climate disclosure rules by a 3-2 vote and that 
the final rules will not contain requirements to disclose Scope 3 emissions.  After the final rules are issued, we will 
prepare a Client Alert summarizing the material changes from the Proposing Release.   

1 See The Enhancement and Standardization of Climate-Related Disclosures for Investors (Mar. 22, 2022) (the “Proposing Release”).  A summary of 
the Proposing Release can be found in the Willkie Client Alert here.  
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